
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Four Ashes
Date: 31 January 2020 11:30:23

I object to the applicant  seeking to change the word MUST to the word SHOULD.
This would allow him to build a road freight depot without any rail connections and this is not
acceptable in any way.
 
Best regards,
 
John Caine
 

 




